
From: Stephen Dyleski <st.dyleski@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 11:59 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Pennichuck water 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Hello 
 
I've just received another letter indicating Pennichuck water will be asking for an increase in my QPAC 
surcharge in addition to even more rate hikes.  I noticed that the P.U.C. allow Pennichck to recover 1.10 
time or 110% of it's expenditures.  In these time I think you ought to 
reduce this to 103% or 1.03times it's expenditures.   A ten percent 
premium these day rival a loan shark's return.  Need I remind you that banks are paying 0.5% in rare 
cases involving huge deposits with most persons getting 0.1% interest.  Just my suggestion.  I would 
appreciate it if you would consider it. 
 
Thank You 
 
Stephen Dyleski 
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